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Redistribution Corangamite Electorate 

 

The proposed name change from Corangamite to Cox is unacceptable as most people have no 
knowledge of the Cox person and the name is highly likely to be used offensively when speaking 
about the elected member. I understand the existing member (Sarah Henderson) is also opposed to 
the name change. 

I suggest the new electorate name be Barrabool, the name of a local aboriginal clan. 

 

Peter Forster 


